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SWEETWATER SPRINGS WATER DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF BOARD VACANCY 

May 25, 2023 -- The Sweetwater Springs Water District has a vacancy on its 

Board of Directors effective July 20, 2023, to serve until December 2024. 

Interested persons should apply to the Board of Directors no later than 

July 27, 2023.  The Board of Directors will review all applications, then interview 

candidates and appoint a director at their August 3, 2023 Board meeting, to be 

held at the Monte Rio Community Center, 20488 Highway 116, Monte Rio 

California, starting at 6:30 p.m.  

To apply, please submit a letter of interest stating why you are interested in 

serving on the Board, and attach a resume. Applications should be submitted to: 

Mail: Sweetwater Springs Water District  
Board of Directors 
P.O. Box 48 
Guerneville, California  95446 

         Email: eschanz@sweetwatersprings.com 

Applications can also be dropped off at the District office, located at 17081 

Highway 116, Guerneville.  Information about the District is on our website at 

www.sweetwatersprings.com. Please direct questions to Eric Schanz, General 

Manager, at 707-869-4000 or by email (eschanz@sweetwatersprings.com). 
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